
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Laboratory Division

7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD  21046

July 21, 1998

Safety & Compliance Consulting
No 29 Sweetman Lane
West Milford, NJ 07480-2932

Attention: Richard Mullen

Re: Application dated July 1, 1998 and received July 9, 1998
Equipment Class: 

JBP-Part 15 Class B Computing Device Peripheral
FCC ID: A3KM062

Gentlemen:

The referenced application has been received for processing by the Equipment 
Authorization Branch, and has been assigned the following confirmation 
number:

Form 731 Confirmation Number: EA90320

Please forward this number to all eligible partys who will be checking the 
application status.

To ensure confidentiality, the confirmation number, along with the FCC ID, 
must be supplied when checking for the status of a pending application.

The Equipment Authorization Branch has begun accepting electronically filed 
Form 731 applications.  An electronically filed application will be processed 
more quickly than a paper filed application since the processing fees, the 
administrative review, and the technical review can be processed in parallel. 
 You are, therefore encouraged to use the Internet to file future Form 731 
applications.

Information regarding your application, and/or electronically filing your 
application, can be accomplished by accessing www.fcc.gov, E-Filing, OET 
Equipment Authorization Division Electronic Filing.  Click on the appropriate 
selection from the frame bar on the left side of the page.

Sincerely,

Jaunice Green
Legal Instruments Examiner
Equipment Authorization Branch


